Junior Warden Report
September 27, 2023

Wardens meetings with rector

Meeting with senior warden and interim candidate

Meetings with senior warden

Meeting with vestry and The Rev. Canon Stuart Wright by zoom September 18

Parish Life. Fabric and Grounds, John Sabine , and Welcoming participated in
Porchfest Activity on S. Prospect Street September 23. Church was open for tours,
refreshments available, and greeters to welcome folks and give info about our
church and who we are. Music provided

Planning for Commission Sunday October 15 after both services. Tables to highlight
each commission and its activities in Trimble Hall. Theme “Moving Forward”. Sign
up sheets available for an activity or serving on commission. All hands needed!

The Rev. Canon Stuart Wright will preach and be available for questions regarding
our search for a new rector at both services October 15. We are to move forward
with Commission Sunday as planned.

Thank you to ad hoc committee (Chris Tischer, Kim Halsey, and Evvie Williams) for
getting four speakers for Moral and Ethical Dilemmas’ lecture and discussion. Event
open to the public

Support Oma’s German Dinner October 6 at 6 pm in TH to benefit Brooke’s House. If
you cannot attend, a donation would be greatly appreciated. Just another way to
have our name in the community



